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After the 3 year ôEmpty Homes to Happy Homesõ scheme drew to a close, 

East Cleveland Youth Housing Trust began searching for a new project. The 

Crown Hotel had sat unloved for 16 months and its potential for 

development had caught our eyes. Armed with a pot of Northern Rock 

funding and an appetite for a challenge of gargantuan proportions, we 

slapped in a cheeky bid for the property. 

In July 2015 the Crown project became a reality and for a short space of 

time we owned a bar. Delays with planning permission hindered the 

remainder of the year until finally on the 04 th of January 2016, work began. 



 

On a bitterly cold January day we began stripping out the interior of the pub. 

 



 

 

Despite the rumours, last yearõs apprentices are not buried in the cellar. 



 

Stripping out the original first-floor apartment ð Now Flats C & D. The loft 

space actually contains several extra rooms but they are now sealed off. 

 


